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The Mead and Auriol 
  Year 2 Transition Summer Term 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After what has been a challenging year for all our pupils we understand that planning a smooth 
transition for our Year 2 children into Year 3 is extremely important. 
 
We have already begun to plan opportunities together and after May half term the children will be 
visiting Auriol and meeting their new teacher. Obviously, this needs to be done in line with current 
Government guidelines and any arrangements made will have these fully in mind. Most 
importantly, we will ensure that the class bubbles are not broken when they visit, and any time 
spent at Auriol will be outside. Should the advice change over the coming weeks we will of course 
respond to this as needed. 
 
Although currently we cannot offer the full transition programme, this year we will still be arranging 
two opportunities for your child to meet their new teacher and get to know Auriol a little better. We 
will also be offering parent/child consultations with the Year 3 team via School Cloud and a live 
broadcast new parents information meeting, both hosted by Auriol. 
 
When the children move to Auriol they will remain with their peers in their current classes. This 
was successful last year and meant that the children were able to settle quicker thus enabling a 
smoother transition. 
 
Details of the arrangements will be shared in full before the end of this half term, but for now if you 
would like to share a virtual tour of Auriol with your child please follow the link below. 
 
https://www.auriol.surrey.sch.uk/329/school-tour  
 
We look forward to supporting your child’s transition together, 
 

 
 
Tracy Creasy       Rebecca Williams  
Headteacher       Head of School 
The Mead Infant and Nursery School           Auriol Junior School 
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